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NZ Market weekly update 
The market update is available to read online now. Read more. 

 
Market Data 
No market information is available for week 9. 

 
New Biosecurity and Export Manager appointed 
We are pleased to report that Juan Rosales has been appointed as Biosecurity and Export Manager 
for Summerfruit NZ. This is a new role within the organisation and reflects the importance it places 
on biosecurity and international markets to the summerfruit sector. Read more. 

 
Introduction of Samurai wasps supported by NZIER 
A New Zealand Institute of Economic Research report has made a case for introducing Samurai 
wasps to deal with brown marmorated stink bugs (BMSB), should they become established in 
New Zealand. Read more. 

 
The frightening reality of BMSB 
If you haven't given much thought to what an invasion of BMSB might mean to New Zealand, 
Kathryn Schulz's article in the New Yorker magazine will leave you in no doubt. Read more. 

 
Meetings 

30-31 May Conference Napier 9am Various venues 

 
Contact us 
Summerfruit NZ 
PO Box 25255 

http://www.summerfruitnz.co.nz/assets/Market-updates/Market-update-15-090318.pdf
http://www.summerfruitnz.co.nz/publications/news/new-biosecurity-and-export-manager-appointed/
http://www.summerfruitnz.co.nz/publications/news/introduction-of-samurai-wasps-supported-by-nzier/
http://www.summerfruitnz.co.nz/publications/news/the-frightening-reality-of-bmsb/


Wellington 6146 
Ph 64 4 830 0935 
info@summerfruitnz.co.nz 
www.summerfruitnz.co.nz 
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